
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF WILTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 

In accordance with Subsection 7-250 of the Connecticut General Statutes as amended, notice is hereby 

given that the Wilton Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a public hearing on July 12, 2023 at 

5:30 p.m. Via Zoom 

(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84329867248?pwd=bHJYUHNVcjhnWTJidGNVOUkrSEtEQT09) 

to hear public comment on the proposed sewer capital assessments listed below.  Only the owner(s) of the 

property to be assessed shall have the opportunity to be heard concerning the proposed assessments.  

Property Address Property Owners Proposed Assessment 

77 Danbury Road ASML US LLC 

 

 $164,184 

 

A copy of the proposed assessment is on file at the Wilton Town Clerk’s Office, 238 Danbury Road.  

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84329867248?pwd=bHJYUHNVcjhnWTJidGNVOUkrSEtEQT09

